
                                 Minutes of the Regular Bradford Township Meeting 

7:00 p.m. Monday May 11, 2020  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

      The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Richard Hansen. Present were 

Richard Hansen, John Hass, Bryan Hathaway, Brenda Springer, Tom Anderson, Justin 

Anderson, Gary Larson, Loren Sikkink, Ron Brockamp, and Corey Haskins. All rose and 

pledged allegiance to the flag. 

      The minutes of last month’s meeting were read and approved. The motion was made 

by John Hass and seconded by Bryan Hathaway. 

      There was discussion concerning rural broadband and possible availability of federal 

funds. Richard Hansen moved to be part of the Rural Digital Opportunity Fund. Bryan 

Hathaway seconded, and the motion passed unanimously. 

      The crack sealing cost $15,000.00. 

      There was discussion of culverts on 317th and of driveway permits. 

      John and Bryan will change the gate and post at the west access to Long Lake. The 

motion was made by Richard Hansen and seconded by John Hass. It passed unanimously. 

      There is no kennel permit on file at Isanti County Zoning for 4447-277th Avenue NW. 

      Brenda Springer presented the Treasurer’s report. The motion to approve and pay the 

bills was made by John Hass and seconded by Bryan Hathaway. The motion passed 

unanimously. 

      We will prorate the liquor license fees for Sunrise and The Bradford Roadhouse. 

      Bryan Hathaway moved to evict Lance (RLP). John Hass seconded, and the motion 

passed unanimously. Tom will contact Grant Lindberg.      

      We adjourned at 8:10 p.m. The motion was made by Bryan Hathaway and seconded 

by John Hass. 

 

                                                                                                   

 

                                                                                                Thomas L. Anderson, clerk                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                               

                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

  

 

 

   



 

 

 


